
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

MCPHILLAMYS GOLD PROJECT 

 
 

Friday 9 December 2022 
 
The Independent Planning Commission confirms that, in accordance with its policies, the 
deadline for written submissions in the McPhillamys Gold Project will be extended to seven 
days after the last day of the public hearing once it is held. The Commission will advise of the 
precise date when dates for the adjourned public hearing are allocated, but in the meantime, 
any public submissions duly received by the Commission will be accepted. 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
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